
After School Clubs Term 2 
 

Monday Street Dance P7/6 
 

Sunnyside’s February Newsletter 2025 

 

Dates for your    

diary 

 
Monday 17th—Tuesday 

18th February  

Holidays 
 

Wednesday 19th February 

INSET day 

 

Wednesday 26th February 
P7 Graduation Photographs 

 
Thursday 27th February 

International Polar Bear 

Day 
 
 

January seems to have gone in a flash! 

 

Our Scottish Week assembly was, as usual, a wonderful display 

of pupil talent across all stages. P7 led all classes through the 

story of Robert Burns’ life, with Scottish songs and poems from 

each class. The day was topped off by Irn Bru and shortbread 

being scoffed by all. No windy weather was going to let us not 

celebrate, so we had it on Monday 27th! 

 

Our Ornithologists encouraged us to be on the look out for 

birds, and to record them for the Big Garden Birdwatch. Well 

done if you managed to record the birds you saw. 

 

A music teacher from YMI has been in working with our P1and 2  

pupils. It’s fabulous, and all of the children are loving the music 

and the instruments. 

 

Our LCR classes are again enjoying tennis sessions with Cedric. 

 

P1, 2 and 3 have all received their Book Bug and Read, Write 

Count bags. Thanks to those who could make it along to go 

through the activities with your children :) 
 

Headteacher@sunnyside-pri.glasgow.sch.uk        

Sunnyside School of Conservation 

Lost Property 
Please put names on everything and please 

ask your child to remember to collect what is 

theirs. 

 

There is a MULTITUDE of jumpers, cardigans 

and jackets in the hall. Please feel free to 

come and have a look if you are missing any 

clothing items. 

Primary 7 Transition 

 

Our P7s have started their Transition visits and activities to their respective high schools. 

 

As part of the Transition Process our mainstream P7 class have been given the opportunity to 

visit Easterhouse Sports Centre to take part in the HENOSIS project. They have 9 weeks of sport 

and activity with coaches at the centre on a Tuesday afternoon. 

Chinese New Year 

All classes will be learning 

about Chinese New Year 

and how it is celebrated.  

 

 



 

LCR trips! 

We have been fortunate enough to have 

the use of a bus on a Thursday and Friday 

for our LCR pupils. 

Croftcroighn School have been very   

generous in allowing us to have the use of 

the bus, so most of our children will be 

able to access outdoor activities and visits 

which so far have been inaccessible. 

 

Absence reporting 
 
In the event of your child being absent for any reason, or if they have an appointment, please follow 

GCC procedures by visiting                   

https://www.glasgow.gov.uk/pupilabsence  

You can still use the Absence Reporting Telephone line if you prefer.  0141 287 0039 

Parents4FutureScotland 

 

We were lucky enough to have a representative from Parents4FutureScotland 

come to Sunnyside for the second year in a row! Rosie talked to the parents who 

came along about air pollution, its affects our climate, and what we can do to 

help. 

The children of the parents who came along joined in at the end of the day and 

all took part in a quiz all about air pollution. Rosie was very impressed by the     

children’s knowledge on the subject, and also with what Sunnyside has been     

involved in. The children were able to talk about the Air Filters they made for 

each class in the school. 

After School Clubs 

 

We are fortunate to have teachers and coaches 

taking after school clubs: 

 

Monday  Football for P6 and 7 

Tuesday  Multisports for P3 

Wednesday  Athletics for P6 and 7 

Thursday  Dance for P1 and 2  

https://www.glasgow.gov.uk/pupilabsence%20

